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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Sent: Monday, October 15, 2012 9:22 AM
To: Rebekah Westrup
Subject: Re: Well Destructions for RO0002635

Rebekah, 
 
Please wait and submit the waste manifests in one well destruction report. 
 
Thank you, 
Jerry Wickham 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
 
Sent from my iPad 
 
On Oct 15, 2012, at 8:31 AM, "Rebekah Westrup" <rebekah.westrup@cardno.com> wrote: 

Mr. Wickham: 

We have completed well destruction activities at RO0002635.  Removal of soil cuttings from well drill-outs 
is scheduled for next Tuesday, October 23, 2012.  Would you prefer that signed waste manifest be 
submitted with the well destruction report, or may they be submitted under separate cover? 

Thank you, 

Rebekah A. Westrup 
SR STAFF GEOLOGIST 
CARDNO ERI 
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This email and its attachments may contain confidential and/or privileged information for the sole use of the intended recipient(s). All 
electronically supplied data must be checked against an applicable hardcopy version which shall be the only document which Cardno 
warrants accuracy. If you are not the intended recipient, any use, distribution or copying of the information contained in this email and its 
attachments is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please email the sender by replying to this message and 
immediately delete and destroy any copies of this email and any attachments. The views or opinions expressed are the author's own and 
may not reflect the views or opinions of Cardno. 

  


